
 

CHANGES IN THE 2016 FINANCIAL CALENDAR  
 

Ravenna, September 22, 2016 – Itway informs of a partial change to the financial calendar for 2016 
announced on June 27, 2016 with the meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Half-Year Financial 
Statements to June 30, 2016, originally planned for September 27, 2016, now scheduled to be held on 
September 30, 2016. 

Following is the updated financial calendar for the 2016 fiscal year: 

September 30, 2016  
 

Meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Half-Year Financial 
Statements to June 30, 2016 
 

November 11, 2016 Meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Interim Management 
Report to September 30, 2016  

 

Eventual changes to the above mentioned dates will be punctually announced. 

 

Per ulteriori informazioni/For further Information: 
 

ITWAY Spa         Mirella Villa Comunicazione srl 
Enrico Petocchi        Mirella Villa 
Tel./Phone 0544 288711      Tel./Phone 02 4980162 

e-mail – investor.relation@itway.com     mirella.villa@villacomuincazione.it 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 


